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From: Greg Rickel [mailto:GRickel@ecww.org]

Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2013 5:02 PM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Subject: FW: New Guidelines for Same Sex Blessings in the Diocese of Olympia, January 2013

Ruth, here are the guidelines | sent out just today

The Rt. Rev. Gregory H. Rickel
Bishop of Olympia

1551 10th Ave E

Seattle, Washington 98116
800-488-4978 in WA
206-325-4200, Ext. 2020
206-325-4631, FAX
grickel@ecww.org

www.bishoprickel.com
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